COPY.

TRANSLATION,

SCOTIA CORPORATION,
PANAMA,

14th June, 1939,

Dloyd's Register of Shipping,
80, Boulevard Haussmann,
PARIS.,

Dear Sirs,
sys, "DIANA",

With reference te your correspondence,
we beg to inform you that the above vessel is still laid
up at Antwerp. This is the reason why we are not
having the Beiler Survey prescribed by the Rules, carried
out now. We shall advise you as soon as the vessel is
recommissioned , and we will let you know at the same
time where this survey can be carried out.

Yours faithfully,
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